
5 August 2021 

NAPS Member-Nominated  

Cabin Crew Trustee Director (MND) 

Issued on behalf of the NAPS Trustee 

On 5 July 2021, we published an invite seeking nominations from the employed deferred NAPS 

membership (Cabin Crew constituency), to stand for election for an MND position on the NAPS 

Trustee Board, as Mr Neil Blackburn reaches the end of his term as an MND on 30 September 2021. 

Mr Blackburn had indicated he would stand for re-election. 

No other nominations were received for the position and Mr Blackburn will therefore be re-appointed 

as an MND from the Employed Deferred Cabin Crew constituency of NAPS without the need for a 

ballot.  

Mr Blackburn’s new term of office commences on 1 October 2021 for a period of two years. 

https://news.mybapension.com/system/resources/W1siZiIsIjIwMjEvMDYvMzAvM2Z2d3JvZ3E0eF9OQVBTX0NhYmluX0NyZXdfVHJ1c3RlZV92YWNhbmN5X2ludml0ZS5wZGYiXV0/NAPS%20Cabin%20Crew%20Trustee%20vacancy%20invite.pdf
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